
April 18,2022

Mr. Marshall Porter
Chief of Police
Glastonbury Police Department
2108 Main Street
Glastonbury, CT 06033

Re: Resignation as Glastonbury Police Officer

Dear Chief Porter:

This letter is conceming my resignation/retirement as a Glastonbury Police Officer. Effective May 1, 2022,1am
voluntarily resigning from my position as a Glastonbury Police Officer, with the understand that I reserve any
rights and benefits earned during my seventeen (17) year career.

It has been an honor to serve with and for the Glastonbury Police Department and the Glastonbury community.
Should you or Captain Catanta need to contact me after my separation from service, you may contact me
anytime.

Respectfully

AJz \-
Y, L:

Lieutenant Kevin Trov #375

C: Bryan Verillo, GPOA President
Captain Mark Catanra
Attorney Andrew Matthews


